
CHANGE TO MSCA CALENDER DATES FOR 2021 

Hello Members 

Please read the following with regard to our MSCA dates for Supersprint for 2021. 

We are surrendering our trip to the East Circuit of the Bend on the 29thAugust in favour of attending 
the Mallala 60th Anniversary Celebration Event on the 28th and 29th of August. This event will have 
both races and sprinting.  MSCA members will be able to enter for $115 (which is our normal 
members’ price for a sprint) which is a discount to what others may be paying.  
https://www.mallala.com/60th-anniversary However, this will not be an MSCA event, nor will it 
count towards the Championship.  The sprinting will occur on both Saturday and Sunday, and you 
can choose one day or both days at no extra cost.  We anticipate that you will get at least 20 laps 
over the day as you would at a four round sprint and there is a possibility that you will get more.    

We will be going to the East Circuit at the Bend on the 31st of October and back at Mallala 
Motorsport Park on Saturday 27th November 2021.  We understand that competing on a Saturday is 
not what we all want but thought that only having 2 weeks between rounds might be too close.  
Four weeks is not a long time either from the last sprint, but we are potentially into hot weather if 
we go into December. 

I trust that we can all do our best to work with this new plan and be a part of the 60th Anniversary 
Celebrations – a place that has been our motorsport home for the better part of 30 years. 

 

Overview of MSCA 2021 CALENDER 

28th – 29th August – Mallala 60th Anniversary Celebration at Mallala Motorsport Park – (Not counted 
towards our Championship trophies) 

31st October – MSCA Super Sprint Rd 3 at The Bend East Circuit – (This will count towards our 
Championship trophies) 

Saturday 27th November – MSCA Super Sprint Rd 4 at Mallala Motorsport Park - (This will count 
towards our Championship trophies) 

Regards 

Adrian Flynn – MSCA SA President 
Sue Stephenson – MSCA SA Competition Secretary 
 


